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A competitor in last Saturday’s Caledonian Games in Athena prepares to launch a small boulder in the stone put event.
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Mariah Moulton rinses off a 2018 Honda Africa Twin during a bike wash fundraiser at the 

Pendleton Convention Center Thursday afternoon. The event, a part of Pendleton Bike 

Week, raised money for the Blue Mountain Community College volleyball team.
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Motorcycle enthusiasts form a flag line during the “Ride with the Raiders” event at Eastern Ore-

gon Regional Airport Wednesday afternoon. The event, a part of Pendleton Bike Week, honored 

Oregon’s deceased veterans and the Doolittle Raiders with a memorial ride and B-25 flyover.
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Pendleton Fire Department Lt. Jeff Perry removes unburned items from a Ford Ranger pickup truck that caught fire at The Shop, locat-

ed at 238 S.W. Court Ave. The fire broke out Thursday afternoon after the driver pulled into The Shop’s parking lot with concerns that 

the vehicle was overheating.
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Members of the Blue Mountain Community College volleyball team work to dry off a 2018 Honda Africa 

Twin during a bike wash at the Pendleton Convention Center Thursday afternoon. The event, a part of 

Pendleton Bike Week, raised funds for the volleyball team and gave bikers a chance to clean their rides.
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Two Pendleton Whisky servers dance to the music between customers during Pendle-

ton Whisky Music Fest. The music fest drew about 17,000 people to Pendleton Round-

Up Arena to watch Post Malone and 50 Cent headline Saturday night’s concert.
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A young “Biker in Training” stands with his dad during 

speeches at the Pendleton Convention Center preceding

Wednesday’s “Ride with the Raiders” event that was part of 

Pendleton Bike Week.
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The Lodge co-owner Lance Leonnig flips through an old 

magazine at the Stag Bar at The Lodge. Leonnig and his busi-

ness partners are working to renovate the building at 14 S.E. 

Third St. in Pendleton to turn it into a full-scale bar and event 

venue. The building is currently only open for the monthly

“Live form the Leslie” concert series.
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